Dear Mrs. von Schnurbein,
B’nai B’rith is the oldest Jewish organization dedicated to improve harmony between the communities and fights against racial and religious intolerance.
The Human Rights Prize of B'nai B’rith Europe aims to honour personalities for their outstanding commitment to promote tolerance and humanism and defend Human Rights.
As President of B’nai B’rith Europe, it is my great pleasure to nominate you as Laureate of the first Human Rights Prize awarded by B’nai B’rith Europe for your outstanding work as the European Commission coordinator on fighting anti-Semitism,
Your continuous commitment to protect fundamental rights incarnates our motto “Benevolence, Brotherly love and Harmony” and is greatly appreciated by the members of B’nai B’rith across 25 European countries. It is a great honour for the Jewish community in Europe that you accept this award.
